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Club Events in April 

The following dates and events are going on at the club this month. 

TRAP, running weekly on Thursdays, will start back up Thursday April 7 at 16:00. 

SKEET, running weekly on Saturday, will start back up on Saturday April 9 at 12:00. 

Sunday April 3, there is a special workday to cut down and remove trees. 

Monday April 4, Cowboy Action has Range #10 for a practice. 

Friday April 8, Action Shooting (IPSC) has Range #5 for a practice. 

Saturday April 9, Action Shooting as the main hall from 12 to 2 for tablet training 

Sunday April 10, there is a special workday to cut down and remove trees. 

Monday April 11, Action Shooting (ICORE) has Range #5 for a practice. 

Monday April 11, Cowboy Action has Range #10 for a practice. 

Friday April 22, Action Shooting (IPSC) has Range #5 for a practice. 

Saturday April 23, ORPS has a match on Range #2. 

Sunday April 24, there is a General Monthly workday from 08:00 to 12:00. To sign up for this 

workday please CLICK HERE. There are 15 spots on this workday. There will be many more in 

the coming months and there will be some weekday workdays coming also. 

Monday April 25, Action Shooting (IPSC) has Range #5 for a practice. 

Friday April 29, Action Shooting (IPSC SHOTGUN) has Range #5 for a Level 1 match. 

Saturday April 30, there is a Service Rifle match. Morning is on Range #1 and afternoon is on 

Range #2. 

Always check out website calendar as part of your planning to come to the club. There are 

weekly and special events running all the time. There could be limited ranges access. 

Check the Range User Guide for the time of sunset as it is moving later each day. The Range 

User Guide is in the “Members Only” section of our web site and the password is 1352. 

Everyone on our ranges is required to have ear and eye protection shooting or not shooting. 

There as three young children that did not have eye protection on while on live ranges. I had to 

remind parents/members today. 
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Sunny days and nice weather are just around the corner. Bringing guests to the club is a great 

way to introduce new shooters to our sports. But there are things you must remember. We have 

limited guest badges (40) for a reason. When all the guest badges have been signed out, you 

and your guests must wait for someone to return enough guest badges for your guests. Guests 

are not permitted on the ranges without a badge. Guests must be always with you. Guest must 

tap in and out at each ranges used just like members and their families. The limit of guests is 

set per membership. Single or family are only permitted 4 guests as any one time. Remember 

that everyone you bring, including children of any age are guests if they are not on your 

membership. 

Parking is limited until further notice. As the weather gets nicer the grounds will dry out and 

allow us to open more parking areas. But until then, these areas will remain closed to vehicle 

traffic so that the grass does not get damaged. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the club and thanks for your continued support. 

The Executive Board. 


